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people in the Superintendent's office ta evaluate needs for equipment = and 

familiarize herself with their operation. No action was necessary by the Board. 

Hastings discussed the Application of Statement 14 issued by the 

Governmental Accounting Standards Board as outlined in a June 4, 1993 discussion 

memo prepared by her office. 

Hastings informed the Board if we are going to continue to meet 

governmental accounting standards her office would need the assistance of the 

Board in getting the following organizations to be included in the County's 

|} reporting procedures: 

Tulsa County Industrial Authority 

Tulsa County Gavernment Operations Finance Authority 
Tulsa County Public Facilities Authority 
Drainage District #12 
Drainage District #13% 

Tulsa County Employees' Retirement System* 
| *(already being included) 

Selph asked how this would help us in terms of providing better financial 

infermation and what would the cost be. 

Hastings said in her opinion every entity of county government should be 

using the same type of accounting procedures and she is not sure of the cost, if 

any. 

Chairman stated he would not be in favor of the recommendation if it would 

contain costs, but he would send a copy of the memo to all of the Authorities 

| 
for their discussion and possible implementation. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:03 a.m. 
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